
 

Email:  democratic.services@wokingham.gov.uk 

Date: 2 December 2022 

 
  

Governance 
Shute End, Wokingham 

Berkshire RG40 1BN 
 
To: Chris Bowring, Stephen Conway, Rebecca Margetts, Andrew Mickleburgh, 
Rachelle Shepherd-DuBey, David Cornish, John Kaiser, Wayne Smith and Alistair Neal 
 
 
 
Dear Member 
 

PLANNING SITE VISITS 
FRIDAY, 9 DECEMBER 2022 AT 10.00 AM 

 
Following decisions made at Planning Committee on 9 November 2022, a pre-Committee site 
visit will be held on Friday, 9 December 2022 in respect of the following application which will be 
considered at a future meeting of the Committee: 
 
 

Application no Address of site visit 
 

222516 
 
"Cherry Trees", Limmerhill Road, Wokingham, RG41 4BU 

  
Purpose: To consider potential overlooking concerns between the 
application site (Cherry Tress) and the nearest neighbouring 
property to the rear (No.51 Dorset Way). Members will also be able 
to assess the difference in ground levels between the above 
properties. 

  
  

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Callum Wernham 
Democratic Services  
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